Superintendent’s Report

December 19th, 2016
I.       Redistricting Process
Information that I communicated on Monday the 12th surrounding the redistricting process was well received from staff who were beginning to have questions about the process.  Although misconceptions were addressed and corrected about the process, many continue to look forward to additional information and official action later in January so that they will better understand what their respective school will look like in August of 2017.
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
November 28th; Kentucky BOE Charter School Meeting - Frankfort
December 2nd; KSBA – Louisville
December 5-7th; KASS – Lexington
December 14th; OVEC - Shelbyville

III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
*See Attached
IV. Program Director’s Meeting
*See Attached
V. Advisory Council Agenda
*N/A
VI. TES Construction Project
Monthly progress meeting was held on Thursday the 15th.  Agenda and report attached, as is the roofing installation meeting held earlier this month.  Color board will be present so the entire board may look at the choices from the internal committee from within TES.
VII. Christmas Dinner
Will be Thursday night the 29th beginning at 6:00 at Shogun’s in Jeffersontown.  Sondra and I look forward to celebrating the holiday season with you and your spouse over good food and great conversation! 
VIII. Calendar Committee
The Committee met for the first time on Wednesday the 14th to discuss policy, procedure, and statute effecting the process, while I explained the areas we attempt to protect for the purpose of maximizing instructional time.  We also looked at a rough draft by inserting the same format as the current year using 2017-2018 dates as a beginning point.
IX. Swearing In Ceremony

Is to be held at the Courthouse on the 22nd, but as a Notary Public, Michele can provide this service if you are unable or choose not to attend the courthouse ceremony.

